
1 

 

City of Marshall 

Memo 
To: All Council Members & City Employees  

From: Mayor Camie Sanders 

Date: 11/18/14  

Re: Annual Christmas Party          

 
 
It has been brought to the attention of me and the Employee Relations Committee that most 
employees were not planning to attend the City’s annual Christmas party.  We found less than 20% of 
the employees planned to attend after speaking to them directly.  The Employee Relations Committee 
and I have decided to gift each employee with a $25.00 gift certificate for a turkey or ham in lieu of the 
party, but in addition to their normal bonus this year. 
 
Also, in the past there have been $50.00 gift certificates given to retirees and council members, but 
there will not be this year.  Richard has informed me that this gesture could be construed as illegal 
expenditures by government investigative groups. 
 
As always, if anyone has any questions, please feel free to call. 
 
Mayor Camie Sanders 


